
Sustaining the Lake Superior Collaborative: Challenges & Opportunities for a 
Northern Wisconsin Watershed Partnership 
The Lake Superior Collaborative (LSC) is a voluntary partnership of conservation organizations working 
on watershed restoration and climate resilience projects in Wisconsin’s Lake Superior basin 
(LakeSuperiorCollaborative.org). Extension’s Lake Superior Outreach Specialist coordinates the LSC by 
facilitating networking and information sharing and convening partners around shared, multi-year 
watershed goals. The presenter will share examples of landscape restoration projects made possible 
through collaborative efforts, including Wisconsin’s first natural flood management demonstration 
project in Ashland County and the ripple effects of a focused commitment to hydrologic restoration and 
a “slow the flow” approach to reducing sediment loading into the Lake Superior nearshore. This talk will 
also emphasize the challenges and opportunities of sustaining a multi-county, cross-jurisdictional 
partnership over the past two years, including securing funding for a permanent coordinator, generating 
a shared Action Plan, and evaluating partnership impact. Looking ahead, the presenter will also share 
LSC partners’ goals and priorities for the future.  
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